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A message from Mario

“My experience at Virscend has been exceptional, thus far. The
instructors always make themselves available, many even outside
their office hours by email, or via zoom during their office hours.
There's been a few occasions where my work/life situation presented a
problem with a specific assignment deadline, and the instructors I had
at those times were very accommodating. The instructors are always
respectful and encouraging.

I've been impressed with the quality of the education I've gained at
Virscend.

I chose Virscend because I have always valued education, however,
MBA programs are very difficult to secure financially. Also, after
attending the open house in 2022, that was promoted at the Irvine
Chamber of Commerce, I discovered the caliber of the professors that
were teaching at Virscend and was convinced that the quality of
education for their respective courses would be at least as credible as

the other universities they taught at.”
www.virscend.edu



